
Clyde – are working well on their minibeast topic and practising their skip counting in 2s; 

Particular mention to James who has been trying really hard with this and doing really well. 

Lomond – have been using sharing and grouping for division. They have been report writing for 

their Under the Sea topic and have been learning all about sharks. The children have been 

learning about emotions and kindness and have been hearing all about the Easter story and 

making Easter crafts.                                                                                                                                                 

Nevis  – have been working very hard on the class topic Space and the Solar System. They have 

been enjoying Forest schools and are looking forward to Easter and have started creating Spring 

art work.                                                                                                                                                                    

Thistle -   have been developing their writing skills through the class topic Ancient Egypt. The 

have written a descriptive setting, a diary entry, an Egyptian legend and are currently focusing on 

writing a report. Fantastic work to everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

As always if you require 

any further information 

please do not hesitate  

to contact Mrs Blair 

(Principal Teacher) on :                                 

0141 883 8367                                      

 

Please ensure the 

information we have is 

correct and up-to-date, 

and update on Parent 

Portal or  advise of any 

change.   

 

  
 

Eco Spot! 

Rag Bag Recycling                                                                                                                                                                         
We have a metal textiles                                                                                                              
recycling facility – located in the car park.                                                                                                                                                                      
We accept (in bags): 

• All clothing 

• Household textiles such as sheets, blankets, towels and                                                          
curtains (no pillows or duvets) 

• Handbags and belts 

• Paired footwear 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

The school will close for  

the Spring Break on:  
Thursday 28th March                                                                                                                             
at 2:30pm  
and will re-open on 
Monday 15th  April.  
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